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~ On May 1, Dr. Jennifer Hensley presented information to our County Commissioners 

on Family Centered Treatment (FCT).  Jackie Latek from the SPARC Network, the 

agency we contract with for this service and Kevin Marino, SWPA supported Dr. 

Hensley in answering questions.  Thank You! 

~ I attended the annual statewide Directors meeting from April 26th through April 

28th.  Presentations were made on NC Fast roll out including P3 which is child care 

subsidy and P4 which is child welfare.  There was much discussion in the legislative 

work session about SB 594/HB608.  Senator Barringer has requested that NCACDSS 

continue to meet with her regarding the bill.  I will provide additional information on 

these bills as a part of Old Business. 

~ I met with Sheriff Charlie McDonald on May 9th.  They have a tentative plan on how 

to provide deputy support for our on-call staff.  The plan would give us deputy back 

up Monday through Saturday.  We would use patrol on Sundays when we need their 

assistance.  I feel positive about the plan and will work with the Sheriff on 

implementation.   

~ This year’s county fee schedule will include several fees collected by the 

Department for specific services.  The fee schedule will be presented as part of the 

2017/2018 budget.  Included will be: Fees for supervised visitation and home studies 

in private civil cases; adoption intermediary fees, Health Choice fees and Child 

Support fees.  Supporting policy is available for your review. 

 

 

 

Employees of the Month:  The May Employees of the Month list is attached. 
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